
 

February 27, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Ralph Ostmeyer, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Ostmeyer: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 158 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 158 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 158 would amend the Kansas Open Records Act to prohibit disclosure of the name 

and contact information for any person licensed to carry concealed handguns, anyone who has 

enrolled in or completed a concealed carry course, or anyone who had applied for a concealed 

carry license. 

 

 The Office of the Attorney General states that the passage of SB 158 would have no 

fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Linda Durand, KBI 

 Willie Prescott, Attorney General’s Office  


